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From Your President
Dear Halifax City Local NSTU members,

Welcome back! This summer, your local executive came together to strategize impactful events and meetings aimed at
equipping you with essential information and empowering opportunities, such as member project grants.

If you’re receiving this message, it means you've successfully updated your email in the member registry. Please
encourage any colleagues who haven’t done so to visit the NSTU website for assistance.

I understand that some of you are facing challenging situations as you return to work. I want to emphasize that I am here
to support you. Feel free to reach out to me at 902-497-9254 or via email at halifaxcitylocal@nstu.ca. As NSTU members,
you deserve safe working environments and the appropriate support. Don’t hesitate to seek help when you need it.

Your dedication is what drives our schools to thrive. Thank you for all your efforts in elevating our profession. I will
connect with you weekly and will soon share videos to keep you informed.

Warm regards,

Nancie de la Chevotiére, President

Local rep elections

e Every school should be electing new reps as soon as possible. Ideally by September 4. I emailed administrators
letting them know and giving them a heads up re. meeting dates. Schools with:-less than 25 site based (home
school) NSTU members are entitled to one union rep and one alternate; between 25-50 site based NSTU members
are entitled to two union reps and two alternates; over 50 site-based NSTU members are entitled to three union
reps and three alternates; over 100 site-based NSTU members are entitled to four union reps and four
alternates.

Provincial Executive Election-September 9", 2025

Halifax City Local has the important task of electing either Marilyn Skinner or Sunita Pinet to the role of provincial
executive. This is a by-election because my spot became vacant when | assumed the role of local president. This is
one of our voices at the provincial executive which is the governing body of our union outside of Annual Council.
Please make sure to vote for this very important representative. VP of Communications Erin Chisholm is the
contact person if your site is missing voting cards eosydney@gmail.com.

Events This Month

e September 9™, Provincial Executive Elections. Voting cards can be picked up from your rep.

e September 11", Pink Day (Anti-Bullying)

e September 11-12, NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting

e September22™, Local Executive Meeting Halifax City, Halifax Region Local Office 202 Brownlow
e September 24™, 15t Local Meeting Halifax City, NSTU building, 3106 Joseph Howe Drive 4:30 start
e September 29"-PD day all schools, HRRC meeting

e September 30" -National Truth and Reconciliation Day
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